Janet Mason

From: John Suniga <john.suniga@sfmd.az.gov>

Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 4:30 PM

To: Dave Zellner

Cc: Heather Pedersen; Rudy Esquivias; Kathy Connelly; Janet Mason; Larry Kirch
Subject: Re: Amended Eagles application for extension of premises

Superstition Fire/Medical has no objections yo this request.
Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 21, 2017, at 10:00, Dave Zellner <dzellner@AJCity.Net> wrote:

<image006.gif>
Building Division does not have any issues with the proposed temporary extension of premises. Dave Z

From: Heather Pedersen

Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 9:46 AM

To: Dave Zellner; Rudy Esquivias; john.suniga@sfmd.az.gov

Cc: Kathy Connelly; Janet Mason; Larry Kirch

Subject: FW: Amended Eagles application for extension of premises

Hello,

Our office has not received your position as to the attached application for
the Eagles #3850 Extension of Premises, please respond by noon today in
order for your recommendation to be included in the packet.

Heather

From: Heather Pedersen

Sent: Wednesday, September 06, 2017 11:57 AM

To: Dave Zeliner <dzellner@AJCity.Net>; Rudy Esquivias <resquivias@ajcity.net>; Troy Mullender
<tmullender@ajcity.net>; 'john.suniga@sfmd.az.gov' <john.suniga@sfmd.az.gov>

Cc: Larry Kirch <lkirch@AlCity.Net>; Kathy Connelly <kconnelly@ajcity.net>; Anne Wenk
<awenk@AJCity.Net>; Denise Moulson <dmoulson@AJCity.Net>

Subject: Amended Eagles application for extension of premises

Good day everyone,

Attached you will find the amended application for extension of premises for
the Eagles #3850.

Please remember to have your department recommendations to either Jan
Mason, or myself by Tuesday, September 19, 2017 in order for this to be on
the October 3™ agenda.
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